

EPSU General Circular N°6 (2020)

To all EPSU affiliates
To all EPSU Statutory Committees and
Networks members

Ref: JWG/cb

Contact Person: Jan Willem Goudriaan

16 March 2020

EPSU Executive Committee meeting postponed

Dear colleagues,

Further to our General Circular (Nr 5) of 11 March regarding the COVID-19 / Coronavirus, we have decided to postpone the EPSU Executive Committee meeting of 22-23 April. Many countries have imposed travel restrictions. With the time lag between countries, we can expect these to be in place for some time.

We have made a provisional reservation for **10 and 11 June 2020**, **Brussels**. Please if you can include these dates in your calendar.

Any policies or situations that require an urgent decision, we will consult upon by email.

We are sorry about this and apologise for the inconvenience caused.

We wish all much strength, courage and good health in what is a very difficult situation especially for all those involved in providing health and care, and those that keep our public services running and food supply chains and so much more moving.

Best regards

Jan Willem GOUDRIAAN EPSU General Secretary

PSI in Europe